
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

TUESDAY, October 17, 2017 

  7:00 PM @ NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL 

 

Bailey Family Limited Partnership 

Conditional Use Permit 

 
You are hereby notified that a Public Hearing will be held by the New Durham 

Planning Board on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the New Durham 

Town Hall. The meeting is regarding an amended application and plan submitted by 

Varney Engineering LLC on behalf of Bailey Family Limited Partnership for a 

Stormwater Conditional Use Permit. The property in question is located at 176 South 

Shore Road, Map 121, Lot 044.  This hearing is conditional to an approval by the ZBA 

for a variance.  The hearing for the variance is scheduled for October 10, 2017. 

 

The public hearing may be convened if the application is accepted as complete. 

 

 

Posted 9/27/2017 

 

 

               

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


